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Wishing You a  

Happy, Healthy  

& Prosperous 2025  

 VFW Post 846  

Martin Fries                                Dana Pflumm 

Commander                           Auxiliary President 

 

When you are making New Year’s Resolutions  

for you and your family,  

Resolve to continue  Helping Veterans & 

Participating in Post Events & Activities in 2025! 



CHAPLAIN’S CORNER… LANE SMITH  

     Wishing all of you the most healthy and happy holiday season. Please especially remember those               
  military brothers & sisters who are deployed.  

V.A. HOSPITAL REPORT… ...Christine Anderson, Chairman  
 
We are playing BINGO at the domiciliary. We go the third Tuesday of the month. This month,                      
January 21st.   If you are interested in going with us or helping with the treats we serve, please call me. 

With winter upon us, we are collecting winter clothes, jackets, clothes and sweatshirts, etc. for Fort      
Leavenworth and Annie’s Closet and this includes children’s items.  Please call me if you are unable to drop 
them at the post. Thanks so much for thinking of Annie’s Closet. Our veterans appreciate your generosity. 

Chris Anderson. 913.940.1003 

 

 

 

VFW BREAKFAST 

Saturday, Jan11, 9 11 am               
VFW Post 846, 10630B Metcalf Ave 

Cost: Donations accepted 

 Guest Speaker 

Jim Thornton, Commander                                 
Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War  

 
Will make a unique presentation about          

Missouri’s involvement in the American        
Revolutionary War . 

Invite your family and friends to join the 

fun and enjoy a wonderful breakfast of 

biscuits & gravy, pancakes, bacon, & 

eggs, hash browns, coffee & juice         

and more.  

February Speaker: a crewman from the USS Pueblo 

that was captured by the North Koreans in 1969.  

VFW  POST 846 &  

AUXILIARY ACTIVITIES  

FOR JANUARY 2025 

  
Thurs Jan 9      5 pm  Auxiliary Meeting  

         6 pm   Commanders Dinner 

         7 pm  Post meeting   

 

 Fri—Sun  Jan 10-12   VFW/Aux Mid-Winter Mtng 

             Salina 

 

 Sat Jan 11    9 am  Breakfast 

          10 am  Speaker 

 

 Fri Jan 17      CAMCE;LED Steak Night 

 

 Sat Jan 18       Aux District Coffee Tour 

 

 Tues Jan 21      Aux Bingo @ Leavenworth VA 

 

It’s a  

GREAT year  

to be involved! 

  

Monday January 20 

Monday, January 27 



 

 

The 846 Auxiliary has a  

NEW Facebook Page.  

If You Need Help…  
 
If you need help with filing with the VA, I am available 
on Wednesday evenings at the Post at 6:30pm to    
assist you.  A great source of information, if you are  
on Facebook, is VA Disability Service.   
 
This site is staffed by several Accredited Veteran        
Service Officers.   
 
This site is a "No commenting site only the original 
poster and the administrator team may comment.        
I have seen that spouses of the veteran have sent in 
questions, and they are answered as well.  Best of 
luck with your compensation claims and benefits you 
have earned by your military service. 
 
Mike Martin 
Post Resource Officer 

 

Laura Gulley, our Facebook editor, has 

reported that our original Auxiliary     

Facebook page was shut down due to  

an ‘unknown to us’ Violation of the   

Facebook Community Standards.  

She has developed a new site with great, 

up-to-date information. 

Find the new Facebook site at: 

 'VFW Auxiliary 846 Overland Park, KS'  

It is a GREAT source of VFW news!! 

 



 

 

Military Suicide Awareness Is a Year Long Focus 
2024 Theme:  ‘We Are Stronger Together’ 

 
This summer we were honored to Cara Murray, LCSW, a guest 
and presenter at our monthly Breakfast. She is the Suicide        
Prevention Coordinator at the Kansas City VA Medical Center. 
 
She provided  valuable information about how to identify crisis 
situations, respond at the moment, and how to guide someone for 
immediate help and assistance.  Prevention was also a focus  of 
her presentation and the daily work of her team of health care    
professionals.  
 

Veterans Crisis Line 

The Veterans Crisis Line connects 

Veterans in crisis and  

Families and  

Friends  

with qualified, caring VA respond-

ers through a confidential toll-free 

hotline, online chat, or text.  

And it is easy to access                

24 hours a day,                       

7 days a week,                     

365 days a year.  

Veterans and their loved ones can  

call 988 and Press 1,  

chat online, or  

text a message to 838255  

to receive confidential crisis intervention 

and support. 
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Here is your opportunity to participate in POST 846 as a member of the Auxiliary.   

If you have questions about the Application or your Eligibility contact the Post. 


